Zi@
%sta gast,

Vi vill informera om att Soth’s Kitchen
kommer vara halla stangt under lunchtid
mellan den 20 december och 6 januari.

Vanligen prata med receptionen for att fa lunchrekomendationer i omradet

Dear guests,

We would like to inform you that Soth’s
Kitchen will be closed during lunch between
20th December until 6th January.

Please see the frront desk for (unch recomendations in the area
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